
 

Hello to all of our Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back after the Christmas break! Below is some information on what we are learning about this half 

term.  

 

Our theme this half term is ‘Toys, games and gadgets’. We will be working on the following topics: 

English: Newspaper reports  

Maths: Subtraction, Pattern and symmetry   

Art: Andy Warhol’s ‘The toy paintings’                                                        

Science: Forces 

Humanities: Ancient Greece 

Music: Theme tunes for games  

Computing: Animation 

P.E: Trampolining and basketball 

PSHE:  Self-care, support and safety. Accidents and risks 

R.E: What does it mean to be a Muslim today? 

 

Birch Class timetable 

 



Lunch menu for Spring term 

 

PE – Children will have PE on Thursday. Please can children bring in PE kits in a separate bag, we will change at 

school.  PE kits will be returned weekly to be washed. 

Forest School – Children will have Forest School on Tuesday. Please bring in warm Forest School clothes (and 

wellies) to change into. These will be returned each week for washing. 

Contact – A member of staff will write daily in dairies about our daily activities. You will be contacted 

individually for any issues that have occurred via phone.  

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Judy Peachey  

 


